
November 8, 2019 

 

Hello Music Together Families, 

This week, week what we call a play-along, where we let the 
children choose how they want to play with the music. So far, we 
have been doing very structured music activities. Now, we’ll give 
them a more unstructured time to experiment with the information 
they have been receiving, which will deepen their learning. [Note: 
This can also be adapted for free movement.] 

 
 

Mark your calendars for November 22​nd​! 
Come sing with us at our Harvest 
Celebration! This is a time for the whole 
family to make memories! Whether you 
consider yourself a musical person or 
not, this is a safe place to let go and 
experience the joy of music.   

 
May peace be with you this weekend.  

 

Musically Yours, 

Kami Kerby 


